
Friends of Jesus Toy Drive 

Bethel will again participate in the Friends of Jesus Toy Drive. We are asking families to bring a 
new ($15.00 value or more) toy, game, or gift card to church by Saturday Dec.11th.  Attached 
you find a label for your gift. Gift pick up is Sunday December 12th.  
We will wrap these gifts at Bethel on Saturday Dec. 11 at 1pm. Join us! 
 
These presents will be given to families in our area who are suffering through hardships as well 
as needy families in the inner city of Milwaukee. The families receiving these gifts will be told 
they are given out of love from: Friends of Jesus. That way the Lord will receive all the credit at 
Christmas. The program is unique in that each present will be personally marked with the 
child’s first and last name. Also, each family that receives these gifts at Christmas, will receive a 
Christmas tract. So, if the family is not Christian, they can hear the GOOD News about Jesus 
coming into the world to save them from their sins. 

 


